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Please support  bill SB1153 which directs the Water Resources Department to 

consider whether certain water right transfers will result in a loss of in-stream habitat 

for threatened of endangered aquatic species. This bill would protect fish habitat and 

water quality that all species depend on for healthy living. 

Sincerely, 

Mary Lou Emerson 


